
From: terry forss
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Cannabis Tax
Date: Tuesday, June 01, 2021 3:43:17 PM

Please be advised that my husband and I completely support letting the people decide on a city cannabis tax. This is
a revenue  source that should enhance all our lives, particularly public safety, code compliance, and support services
for our community.
Terry Forss
James Lotzer
1035 W Walnut Ave
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